

DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY

CORPS OF ENGINEERS, MOBILE DISTRICT P.O. BOX 2288 MOBILE, AL 36628-0001

July 30, 2018

RE: SUMMER BOATING EXPERIENCE AT LAKE LANIER

A Summer Boating Experience survey was sent to you one month ago. Unfortunately, we have not received your survey and accompanying map. The survey at Lake Lanier is being used to determine the recreational carrying capacity of the lake, and help guide the update to the lake's Master Plan. Please help with this important effort to support the future of the lake.

It should take about 10 minutes to complete the survey including the map. We kindly ask that you mail the survey and map back in the postage paid envelope provided.

If you have any questions regarding the survey, please contact me at the Lake Lanier Project Management Office at (770) 945-9531 or by email at LakeLanierUpdate@usace.army.mil.

Thank you very much for your time and response,

Russ Lundstrum Lake Lanier Master Plan Project Manager